
II. Faculty Meeting Reception and Pop Up Makerspace 

In conjunction with the reception being sponsored by the Vice President for Finance and 
Administration after faculty meeting, the IdeaLab Steering Committee would like to invite you to 
enjoy the opportunity to make something with us!  



We hope this will be a fun moment for us to embrace our creativity as a community.  Please join us! 
 


